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Rag a Bag

Airdrie Academy are taking part in the Rag a Bag textile recycling scheme. This will produce regular fundraising
for the school. Please bring men’s, ladies or children’s clothing, belts, bags and paired shoes (tied together). All
items should be put into any securely tied plastic bag and then placed in the bin in the Staff room.
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